Fwd: Air Pollution Issue at LAX

Subject: Fwd: Air Pollution Issue at LAX

From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/13/2013 02:29 PM

To: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>

Forward.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: "Donald Duckworth" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: Mar 12, 2013 8:44 PM

Subject: Air Pollution Issue at LAX

To: <jlass@nrdc.org>

Cc: "John Ruhlen" <jruhlen916@aol.com>, "Craig Eggers"
<roadrider90293@gmail.com>

As a community, we have been discussing our perception that the incidence of
cancer is greater among our long time friends and neighbors in the Westchester
area because of pollution caused by LAX. And now, LAX wants to expand. We
are just residents, without command of the law or technology attendant to this
complex issue and have been seeking help. We read an L.A Times article that
said that David Pettit is addressing a similar issue with respect to rail yard
expansion in the Wilmington area and wonder if we should talk to him. You are
listed on the NRDC website as his "contact" person. Can you help? Can you
arrange a telephone call or meeting with Mr. Pettit? Or suggest a course of
action for us to follow?

We have copied Craig Eggers, our Neighborhood Council representative, who is
also working on this issue.

Thank you.
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